
NOTICE OF INTRODUCTION BY SUMMARY 

ORDINANCE 2267 
 

AN ORDINANCE AMENDING ORDINANCE 2161 THAT PROVIDES FOR THE COMPENSATION OF  

EMPLOYEES OF THE BOROUGH OF SOUTH PLAINFIELD AND THE METHOD OF PAYMENT OF SUCH  

COMPENSATION FOR THE YEAR 2023 FOR DPW, TEAMSTERS LOCAL UNION 469  
 

 Ordinance #2267 read by title upon first reading herewith has been introduced at the meeting of the Mayor 

and Borough Council of the Borough of South Plainfield, held on April 17, 2023. In summary, this ordinance 

amends Ordinance 2161 that provides for the compensation of employees of the Borough of South Plainfield and the 

method of payment of such compensation for the year 2023 for the DPW, Teamsters Local Union 469. The public 

hearing where further consideration will be made on May 1, 2023, at approximately 7:00 p.m. at the Municipal 

Building located at 2480 Plainfield Avenue, South Plainfield, NJ. A full complete copy of this ordinance shall be 

provided, free of charge prior to adoption, to all those who request said copy at the Borough Clerk’s office during 

normal business hours of 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. or emailed upon request. A copy is also located on the municipal website 

and may be freely viewed and printed.  

 

Amy Antonides, RMC/CMC/CMR 
              Municipal Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


